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Last week in Year 3: We started our new History topic all about 
Ancient Greece. The children located Greece on a map and made 
predictions about what they thought it might be like. Everyone is very 
excited to find out more! Did you know that the Ancient Greeks were 
skilled inventors and we still use many of their creations to this day? 
In Art, the children looked at Ancient Greek temples and made 
beautiful observations in their sketch books. 

Last week in Nursery:
We have been looking at signs of spring, we revisited photos that we 
took on a spring walk before the Easter holidays and retraced our 
steps to look for any changes. The children have produced some 
beautiful artwork using pastels to make observational drawings of 
spring flowers. We are continuing to observe our tadpoles in Nursery, 
they are getting so big! We are eagerly awaiting the first signs of their 
back legs beginning to grow. On Friday we explored what was in the 
Curiosity Cabin box! Ask your child to tell you more about what we 
found inside the box then what we discovered in our Nursery garden!



Last week in Year 5: Year 5 have started their topic of the 
Ancient Egyptians. Children have learnt about mummification, 
located Egypt on a map and began to write questions they want 
to research. They have also launched their new project all about 
the Royal Opera House in London. Everyone is really excited and 
looking forward to finding out more. We can't wait to tell you more 
about it over the next few weeks!

Congratulations to our Kitchen team: Our school cook, Kerry, 
and her wonderful team were so pleased to receive a certificate 
in recognition of their commitment throughout the periods of 
national lockdown. Thank you, ladies, you work so hard every 
day. 

Dates for your diary:
Monday 3rd May - closed for Bank Holiday
Thursday 6th May - school photographer visits for class photos
31st May to 4th June - school and nursery closed for half term 
break
Monday 28th June - start of bikeability training for Year 5
Thursday 22nd July - last day of summer term
All term dates for 2021 - 2023 are available on the school 
website.


